
THE NEXT

FAMILY VISIONS
EVENT AT BLIND CHILDREN’S LEARNING CENTER

IS TUESDAY, OCTOBER 4, 2016
FROM 9:30AM - 11:30AM!

WHERE: Blind Children’s Learning Center
18542-B Vanderlip Ave
Santa Ana, CA 92705
www.blindkids.org     •     (714) 573-8888

Family Visions is part of the Counseling 
Deparment of Blind Children’s Learning Center. 
Dalit Bruchstein is a Licensed MFT; families can 
reach her at (714) 642-7057 for counseling.

TUESDAY,

OCT 4
9:30-11:30AM

Financial Health and Literacy for Your Family

Raising a family is expensive enough, and having a child with visual 
impairments, blindness, or other disabilities can cause financial strain.

In order to help our families maintain financial health and prepare 
for unexpected expenses, we have invited representatives from First 
Choice Bank, Tustin Community Bank, Experian, and Opus Bank to 
provide input based on federally-approved guildelines*.

We WANT THIS DISCUSSION TO BE USEFUL FOR YOUR FAMILY!
To receive input anonymously that fits your specific needs, there will 
be a drop box to submit questions. You can also email us questions 
prior to the discussion, or ask them during the event.

Complimentary refreshments and light snacks will be provided.

To RSVP for free childcare and submit discussion topics 
related to financial health, email Kevin Fuhrmann at 
kevin.fuhrmann@blindkids.org or call Dalit Bruchstein at 
(714) 642-7057.

* Representatives subject to change. Financial advise is based on guidelines of the Community 

Reinvestment Act and does not necessary reflect the views of Blind Children’s Learning Center.


